
Wah Yan College Kowloon 
Past Students’ Association 
 

Annual General Meeting 
 
The Annual General Meeting of WYK Past 
Students’ Association has been held on 26th  
May 2012 and the new Executive Committee 
has been elected as follows: 
 
Chairman: Raymond SIU (96) 
 
Vice-chairmen: Alvin CHAN (86), Miro NG 
(96), Alan Lui  (98) 
 
Honorary Secretary: LI Yin Pok (07) 
 
Honorary Treasurer: Raymond CHOW (88) 
 
Executive Members: LEUNG Po Shum (69), Philip 
CHAN (75), LAU Wai Hung (75), Peter LEE (75), 
Henry FOK (77), Ivan PONG (77), Everett CHUI (81), 
Tom HO (81), Felix TSENG (83), Cecil CHUNG (83), 
Monty FONG (83), Sam YU (83), Mike CHENG (86), 
Anthony CHAN (89), WONG Kam Ming (89), Charles 
CHAU (92), Matthew LAU (92), Frederick HUI (96), 
Eric LAI (97), Henry NG (97), Gary KO (99), Douglas 
YUNG (99), Bryan CHAN (00), CHAN Pak Woon (03),  
Laurence CHOW (03), Jeffrey SZE (03), Gabriel CHIU 
(08), Kent CHOW (08), John LEUNG (08), Kelvis LI 
(08), Jason FONG (09), Kenneth HO (09), Pierre TANG 
(09, Tom YUEN (09) 
 
All members enjoyed dinner together immediately after 
the Annual General Meeting. 
	
  

13th Wah Yan  
  International Conference 
 
The 13th Wah Yan International 
Conference hosted by Wah Yan College 
Alumni US Eastern Chapter is going to 
be held on 3rd – 5th August  2012 in New 
York. The officials of the Past Students 
Association of both Wah Yans in Hong 
Kong met the members of the 
Organizing Committee, Mr. William Sit 
and Mr. James Wong, from US in Hong 
Kong on 31st May 2012. For registration 
and other details about the International 
Conference, please visit wahyanic.org 

Issue 1       5th June 2012 



	
  

PSA was incorporated as a limited 
company 42 years ago! 
 
PSA was established as an association on 24th  April 
1968. It was incorporated as a limited company in  
Hong Kong on 2nd June 1970 – i.e. 42 years ago. 
	
  
	
  

Please also visit our 
website at 
www.wykpsa.org.hk 
and official page on 
Facebook “Wah Yan 
College, Kowloon 
Past Students’ 
Association” 

WYK 2000 Graduates won the champion of Wah Yan Soccer League on 2nd June 2012!! 
 
On 2nd June 2012, the team “Delay”, members of which comprises of graduates of WYK of the year 2000, has 
defeated the team “Friends” from WYHK at the final of Wah Yan Soccer League with the score 5  - 4. PSA 
congratulates “Delay” for their victory!! 
 
Wah Yan Soccer League is a popular annual sports activity of the PSA of both Wah Yans. 
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< Cover of Memorandum and Articles of Association of PSA 


